
To:           Varney Stubblefield 
                  Assistant Director/Personnel 
 
From:        Kormay Adams 
                   Project Director/NEC 
 
 
Subject:     As stated below 
 
 
 
Date:       December 15, 2007 
 
 
I am pleased to submit the names of Coordinators, Supervisors and 
Enumerators to your honorable office to be insured with the 
Continental Insurance Corporation for the period of one month 
beginning December 16, 2007 to January 17, 2008. Attached 
herein is: 6 Coordinators; 19 Supervisors and 78 enumerators. The 
amount to cover the period is US$1030.00 (one thousand thirty 
United States dollars). 
 
 
Best regard. 
 
CC:  Hon. Francis F. Wreh 
       Acting Deputy Director General/Statistics  
 
“     Aloysius Heagbetu 
       Assistant Project Director/NEC 
 
“     Finance 
 
“     File      


